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Dear Parents,  
 

 

 

This month we have focused on getting ready for our 

Semester 2 assessments that were held in the last week 

of May. Both teachers and students have been hard at 

work preparing for their tests by reviewing content and 

spending time going over any tough concepts. I am 

confident that all our students performed well for these 

assessments! 
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Our swimming programme started in May and has given our learners a much 

needed break from the heat! Students of all skill levels have spent time 

gaining confidence in the water and learning all the various swimming 

techniques to become competent swimmers.  
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We had a friendly football fixture against TH school in April. Our football 

squad students were separated into two teams one for the grade 4 

students and one for the grade 5 and 6 students. Both our squads were 

able to win their games with the grade 4 boys winning 3 - 2 and the 

grade 5 and 6 students winning 7 - 2. A big well done to all our students 

for their hard work and determination!  
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Lastly, we have received our ISA results for our grade 3 and 5 students. The International School 

Assessments (ISA’s) are a set of tests that measure student performance in 3 key areas; Math literacy, 

Reading and writing. These results are measured against similar schools in Vietnam as well as all other 

schools across the globe who have participated. Our students have performed well and have managed to 

stay within or above the performance levels of similar schools! Well done to all! 

As always thank you for your continued trust and support, if there are any questions please feel free to get in 

contact using the below email address; michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

 

Kind Regards, 

Michael Ogden (Mr.) 

Principal 

mailto:michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn

